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Docket No. 20-89 

Application of Yates Petroleua Corporation for coapulsory pooling, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, 
in the above-styled cause, seeks an order pooling a l l aineral interests froa the surface to the base of 
the Mo: row foraation underlying the E/2 of Section 22, Township 20 South, Range 2* East, foraing a 
standard 320-acre gas spacing and proration unit for any and a l l formations and/or pools within said 
vertical extent developed on 320-acre spacing (which presently includes but is not necessarily Halted to 
the Undesignated South Dagger Draw-Upper Pennsylvanian Associated Pool and the Undesignated Foster Ranch-
Morrow Gas Pool), said unit to be dedicated to a well to be drilled at a standard location thereon. Also 
to be :onsidered will be the cost of drilling and coapleting said well and the allocation of cost thereof 
as wel. as actual operating costs and charges for supervision, designation of applicant as operator of 
the well and a charge for risk Involved in drilling said well. Said well location is approxiaately 9 
ailes west-southwest of Seven Rivers, New Mexico. 

CASE 9675: (Continued froa the June 21, 1989, Exaainer Bearing.) 

Application of Yates Petroleua Corporation for coapulsory pooling, Chaves County, New Mexico. Applicant, 
in the above-styled cause, seeks an order pooling a l l aineral interests froa the surface to the base of 
the Ab> foraation, underlying the NW/4 of Section 20, Township 6 South, Range 25 East, foraing a standard 
160-acre gas spacing and proration unit for any and a l l formation* and/or pools within said vertical 
extent developed on 160-acre spacing (which Includes but is not necessarily Halted to the Pecoa Slope-
Abo Gat Pool) and the NE/4 NW/4 of said Section 20 to fora a standard 40-acre oil spacing and proration 
unit fir a l l formations and/or pools developed on statewide 40-acre spacing. Both aforeaentloned units 
are to be dedicated to a well to be drilled at a standard location 660 feet froa the North line and 1980 
feet froa the West line (Unit C) of said Section 20. Also to be considered will be the cost of drilling 
and coapleting said well and the allocation of cost thereof aa well as actual operating costs and charges 
for suiervision, designation of applicant as operator of the well and a charge for risk Involved ln 
drilling said well. Said well location is approxiaately 8.5 ailes east of Mllepost No. 137 of U.S. 
Highwa r 285. 

CASE 8668: (Reopened) (Continued and Readvertised) 

In th>; aatter of Case No. 8668 being reopened upon application of Howard Olsen to reconsider the 
provisions of Division Order No. R-8031, issued ln said Case No. 8668 and dated September 27, 1985, which 
granted the application of Doyle Hartman to coapulsorily pool a l l aineral interests from the surface to 
the baie of the Langlie-Mattix Pool underlying the SE/4 SE/4 (Unit P) of Section 23, Township 25 South, 
Range 17 East, foraing a standard 40-acre oil spacing and proration unit to be dedicated to a well to be 
drille1 at a standard oil well location thereon. Said well is located approxiaately 4 ailes east of 
Jal, N.;w Mexico. 

CASE 8769: (Reopened) (Continued and Readvertised) 

In th'! aatter of Case No. 8769 being reopened upon application of Howard Olsen to reconsider the 
provisions of Division Order No. R-8091, issued in said Case No. 8769 and dated Deceaber 6, 1985, which 
granted the application of Doyle Hartman to coapulsorily pool a l l aineral interests froa the surface to 
the base of the Langlie-Mattix Pool underlying the SE/4 NE/4 (Unit H) of Section 26, Township 25 South, 
Range 17 East, foraing a standard 40-acre oil spacing and proration unit to be dedicated to a well to be 
drille1 at a standard oil well location thereon. Said well is located approxiaately 4 ailes east of Jal, 
New Me cico. 
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CASE 9611: (De No/o) (Continued from June 13. 1989, Commission Hearing.) 

Application of The Petroleua Corporation of Delaware for an unorthodox gas well location, Eddy County. 
New Metico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval for an unorthodox gas well location 660 
feet froa the South and West lines (Unit M) of Section 1, Township 20 South, Range 29 East, Undesignated 
East Birton Plat-Morrow Gaa Pool, the S/2 of said Section 1 to be dedicated to the well foraing a 
standard 320-acre gas spacing and proration unit for said pool. Said location is approxiaately 3.5 ailes 
west >f the Eddy Potash Inc. Mine and Refinery. Upon application of The Petroleua Corporation of 
Delaware, this case will be heard DeNovo pursuant to the provisions of Rule 1220. 

CASE 9619: (De Novo) (Continued from June 15, 1989, Commission Hearing.) 

Applicition of Santa Fe Exploration Coapany for an unorthodox gas well location, dual completion and 
coapuliory pooling, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an order 
poolini a l l aineral interests in the Undesignated Indian Basin-Upper Pennsylvanian Gaa Pool and the 
Undesisnated Indian Basin Morrow-Gas Pool, underlying a l l of Section 8, Township 21 South, Range 23 East, 
forninj a standard 640-acre gas spacing and proration unit for both pools. Production froa both zones is 
to be froa a dually coapleted well to be drilled at an unorthodox gaa well location 660 feet froa the 
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South and East lines (Unit P) of said Section 8. Also to be considered will be the cost of drilling and 
coapleting said well and the allocation of the cost thereof as well as actual operating costs and charges 
for supervision, designation of applicant as operator of the well and a charge for risk Involved ln 
drilling said well. Said location Is approxiaately 3.7S ailes west-northwest of the Marathon Oil Coapany 
Indian Basin Gaa Plant. Upon application of Marathon Oil Coapany thia case will be heard De Novo 
pursuant to the provisions of Rule 1220. 

CASE 9661: (De Novo) (This Case will be continued to August 17, 1989.) (Continued froa June IS, 1989, Commission 
Hearing.) 

Application of Hixon Developaent Coapany for an unorthodox oil well location and simultaneous dedication, 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval for an unorthodox 
oil well location 330 feet froa the South line and 2310 feet froa the West line (Unit N) of Section 35, 
Township 25 North, Range 3 West, West Lindrith Gallup-Dakota Oil Pool, the SW/4 of said Section 35, 
foraing a 160-acre oil spacing and proration unit for said pool, to be siaultaneously dedicated to the 
above described well and to the existing Missy Well No. 2 located 1650 feet froa the South and West lines 
(Unit fC) of said Section 35. Said location is approxiaately 3 ailes northwest by west of Lindrith, New 
Mexico. Upon application of Hixon Developaent Coapany, this case will be heard De Novo pursuant to the 
provisions of Rule 1220. 

CASE 9617: (De Novo) (Continued froa June 15, 1989, Coaaission Hearing.) 

Application of Curry and Thornton for an unorthodox oil well location and a non-standard proration unit, 
Chaves County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval for an unorthodox oil 
well location 1980 feet froa the South line and 2475 feet froa the West line (Unit K) of Section 9, 
Township 14 South, Range 29 East, Undesignated North King Camp-Devonian Pool, the E/2 W/2 of said Section 
9 to be dedicated to a well forming a non-standard 160-acre o i l spacing and proration unit for said pool. 
Said location is approximately 17 ailes eaat of Hageraan, New Mexico. Upon application of Santa Pe 
Exploration Coapany and Curry and Thornton, this case will be heard DeNovo pursuant to the provisions of 
Rule 1220. 


